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Daisy Class

This Week

We continued to look at the 
story 'Don't Wake the Bear 
Hare'. The children enjoyed 
our Spring Party on Friday, 

just like the one in the 
story!

Literacy
The children have been joining in 

with the main parts of the story -
'Don't Wake the Bear Hare.' They 

have written lists for our party. 
We have talked about the 

characters in the story and had a 
go at drawing pictures of them.  

Easter Holidays Challenge
Can you do some Easter baking? 
Maybe make an Easter cake, hot 

cross buns or some Easter biscuits 
Whilst baking, please chat about 
the ingredients you are using. Can 

your child count how many spoons of 
flour or sugar they need to add. 
Talk about the numbers on the 

weighing scales too :) 

Thank you
There will be no Newsletter next 
week so we wanted to take this 

opportunity to thank you for your 
continued support, positivity and also 

donations!!
We hope you have a lovely Easter 
break. Hopefully the sun will be 

shining for us :)  

Easter Bonnets
Next week we will be making Easter 

bonnets. On Tuesday PM and 
Wednesday AM Mr Scott will be 

coming down to present two prizes 
for the best ones! 

We would love any donations of art 
and craft materials to help us make 

the bonnets. Thank you :) 

Next Week
Next Week we will be 

making Easter bonnets, 
Easter cards and going on 

an Easter egg hunt! 
Remember: PM Daisies last 
day is Tuesday 30th March. 

AM Daisies last day is 
Wednesday 31st March. 

 

 


